
From: Hoffman, Jeanne
To: MacKinnon, Lisa
Cc: Michael Vickerman; Jason Stringer; Jon Hochkammer
Subject: Re: pace
Date: Friday, February 10, 2017 4:23:20 PM

Thanks for the update.  As staff to the city's sustainability committee the committee has had
two presentations and would like to see this move forward as it had a lot of potential to help
move more properties to do energy efficiency projects especially multi-family residential.

Is there something the committee/ city can do to encourage the county to act?  Write a letter,
pass a resolution in support?

Jeanne 

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 10, 2017, at 4:03 PM, MacKinnon, Lisa <MacKinnon@countyofdane.com> wrote:

Thanks Michael.
 
Hi Jeanne:
 
As Michael indicates, our Corp Counsel had some questions and met with the PACE
team to discuss them. Richard Greenlee in Corp Counsel met with Lynn and Jason and
indicated that he was encouraged by their responses to his questions but that he had
some additional questions re: collection and payment of special assessments and was
going to submit further questions to them. I don’t know where that has gone, but have
a call in to Rich to find out.
 
There are a number of parties here in the county who are interested in seeing this
move forward.
 
I would be interested in attending any meeting between the City and County on this
topic.
 
Thanks,
Lisa
 
Lisa M. MacKinnon
Sustainability and Program Evaluation Coordinator
Office of the Dane County Board
210 Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd.
Room 106B
Madison, WI 53703
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From: Michael Vickerman [mailto:mvickerman@renewwisconsin.org] 
Sent: Friday, February 10, 2017 1:42 PM
To: Hoffman, Jeanne
Cc: Jason Stringer; Jon Hochkammer; MacKinnon, Lisa
Subject: Re: pace
 
Hi Jeanne--
 
The point person on PACE in Dane County is Supervisor Patrick Miles. At a
meeting I attended a couple of weeks ago, Miles said that he is ready to push
PACE forward. He no longer chairs the Workforce and Economic Development
Commission, however the resolution to allow Dane County to participate in the
PACE WI commission may go through the Environment + Natural Resources
committee chaired by Patrick Downing. I don't know if Dane County Corporation
Counsel has signed off on it. I'm cc:ing John Hochkammer and Jason Stringer on
this e-mail in case they have more current information. They attended the same
meeting with Supvrs. Miles and Downing at the City County building two weeks
ago.
 
Another person you might contact is Lisa MacKinnon, who is also cc:ed on this e-
mail.
 
Below is Patrick Miles' contact information. --Michael
 
Home Address

5410 North Pass
McFarland, WI 53558

Contact

Home : (608) 886-9167 
miles@countyofdane.com
 
 
On Thu, Feb 9, 2017 at 1:44 PM, Hoffman, Jeanne
<JHoffman@cityofmadison.com> wrote:
Michael – do we know where PACE is at with Dane County?  Do we know what
their concerns are?  If we were to ask someone from Dane county (or several
people) to come to a meeting who would those people be?)
 
Jeanne
 
Jeanne Hoffman
Facilities and Sustainability Manager
Engineering Division
210 MLK, Jr. Blvd.  CCB Room 115
Madison, WI  53703-3342
608/266-4091 - direct
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608/264-9275 - fax
608/438-7704 - cell
 

 
--
 
Michael Vickerman
Program and Policy Director
RENEW Wisconsin
608.255.4044
http://www.renewwisconsin.org

tel:(608)%20264-9275
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